
 
 

UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 
 

Date: September 22, 2015 

 
From: Randy Williams, National Rate Administrator, WFGNTIC 

To: All Direct Operations and Agents of WFGNTIC 

Bulletin No: GA - 2015-01 
 
RE: Rate Revision for WFGNTIC, Georgia 

 

 

Please be advised that WFG National Title Insurance Company has revised their Schedule of 
Rates for the State of Georgia.  The new and revised Schedule of Rates now covers both 
Residential and Commercial Rates in a single manual.  This new and revised Schedule of Rates 
shall become effective on Monday, November 2, 2015.  Please arrange to have a copy of the 
attached Schedule of Rates prominently displayed in your office for the 30 days prior to the 
Effective Date, as referenced above. The rates contained in this rate revision are being 
provided to the appropriate vendors by the Company so that electronic systems and rate 
calculators should be available soon. 

 
If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact your local management or WFG 
Agency Support. An electronic copy of this revised and updated Rate Manual will be uploaded 
to the WFG Underwriting webpage (http://wfgunderwriting.com/) and can be reviewed there.  
WFG Agency Support can also assist you with obtaining the new Schedule of Rates. 

 
 

If you have any specific questions about the content of this manual, please contact me at  
rwilliams@wfgnationaltitle.com . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing office, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG National 

Title Insurance Company and reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized. This bulletin is intended solely for the 

purpose of underwriting policies of WFG National Title Insurance Company. 
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